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New World Project - Tailings impoundment borings 

and monitoring wells 

Ray Lazuk of Hydrometries has indicated that Hydrometries will send a map today 

of their proposed monitoring holes for the tailings impoundment area. He does not 

think that a "face-to-face" meeting is necessary, and suggested coordination of 

drilling plans with Bechtel be handled by Fax and telephone. 

In discussing the drilling program with Dan McLaughlin, he suggested the 

following: 

1. Coordination between Bechtel and Hydrometries concerning the tailings

impoundment borings be performed by Fax and telephone.

2. Increased communication between Bechtel, Hydrometries and Noranda. Please

either send copies of Bechtel-Noranda correspondence to Hydrometries or send

copies of Bechtel-Hydrometries correspondence to Noranda. When correspondence

regarding the proposed borings is sent to Noranda, please indicate copies go to

both Dan McLaughlin and Nancy Winslow.


